
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

Wednesday 7th May, 2025 

 
Dental Health Workshops 

 
CRC Article 6:  All children have the right to be healthy. 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to let you know that Year 1 and Year 2 have been invited to take part in some dental health 
workshops in school. The children will work with school nurses to find out some useful information about how we 
can best look after our teeth. This will support our learning and is also a great opportunity to talk to health 
professionals about their roles. This will take place during the school day.  
 
Year 2TH Thursday 8th May 
Year 1/2S Wednesday 14th May 
Year 1TH Thursday 22nd May 
 
We are sure your children will enjoy sharing what they have found out following the sessions. We will be sure to post 
updates to show you our participation.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. Simpson-May   Mrs. Paramore    Mrs. Wardle Mrs. Melling Mrs. Blakey 

 

Mrs. S. Simpson-May    Mrs. A. Paramore    Mrs. C. Wardle Mrs. C. Melling  Mrs. J. Blakey 

PSHE Lead     Year 1/2 Teacher   Year 1/2 Teacher Year 1/2 Teacher Year 1/2 Teacher 

 


